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December 8, 2020 
 
 
Dear CLC Students and Parents, 
 
I hope this email finds you all doing well and staying healthy. I am sending out this short note to 
communicate two very important messages. 
 
First, I want to thank all of you for your cooperation, understanding and patience as we dealt with the 
first COVID exposure notice at CLC about three weeks ago. Since then, we have not had more notices 
and we continue to follow the health and safety protocols in place at all Surrey schools. I am aware that 
some students (with parent permission) chose not to attend classes in person for personal safety 
concerns and continued their learning from home. However, I want to ensure everyone that CLC is a 
safe learning environment and we really would like to see students return to in-person instruction as 
much as possible. 
 
Second, we are quickly approaching winter break, only seven school days left for students at CLC. I am 
disappointed to inform you, that due to pandemic restrictions, we will not be able to host our traditional 
Christmas lunch this year. In lieu of the lunch and in recognition of this unusual school year, the staff 
have been working hard putting together a special little something for each of our students for 
Christmas. We will be handing these out to students later this week and continuing next week. 
 
We will be following our regular class schedule for the last week of school before the break and we 
would love to see all students put in an extra effort that week. We have a surprise planned for the last 
day (Thursday Dec. 17th) and are hoping students will join us for this special event as we head off to the 
holidays.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your loved ones a very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year. It will definitely be a very different holiday season which we will all remember for a 
long time. Stay safe, stay healthy and remember that we are all in this struggle together. Take care. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Vim 


